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I want to express my strong opposition to SB 210 to require in-person voting. Oregon 

is a pioneer in voting by mail. It has been such a proven success that all our voting is 

done by mail, and has been for decades. It is a model for other states. There is 

absolutely no reason to change our current safe voting methods!  

 

I believe this is a bill meant to suppress the vote of Oregonians. We do not need this 

bill, nor do we want it! I urge you to kill this bill in the Rules Committee.  

 

Thank you very much for your attention. 

Respectfully yours. 


